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 Praise and Worship Team 

 

 Call to Worship Pete Peters 

 

 Announcements & Offering 

 Worship in Singing 

 

 Scripture Reading 

 Haggai chapter 2 
 

 "I have chosen you" 

 

 Message Trevor Fleming 
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Morning Worship Service July 21, 2013 

“for I have chosen you,’ declares the 
LORD Almighty.” Haggai 2:23 

“So let the SUN 
shine in 

Face it with a grin 
SMILERS never lose 
and Frowners never 

win 
So let the SUN shine 

in 
Face it with a grin 
Open up YOUR heart 
and let the SUN 

shine in” 

Mommy told me something a little kid should know.  It's all 
about the devil & I learned to hate him so, if I forget to 
say my prayers the devil jumps with glee.  But he feels so 
awful awful when he sees me on my knees.  So if you feel 
of trouble & you never seem to move just open up your 

heart & let the sun shine in 



ALBERTA FLOODS:  MDS is active in Southern Alberta helping to  
muck out flooded homes.  We have teams in Medicine Hat, High 
River, and some in Calgary.  Day by day more home owners have 
been allowed to go home, and they are now facing the destruction and 
loss head on.  Volunteers are much needed immediately.  Limited RV 
parking and some accommodation may be available for 
volunteers.   Call the Alberta Volunteer Coordinator to volunteer at 
587-216-6169 or the Winnipeg office at 
866-261-1274. Donations can be sent to the Winnipeg office 
6A-1325 Markham Rd, Winnipeg, MB R3T 4J6 

“Jacob Friesen’s five-year term as Executive Director of the EMMC / Go 

Mission! will expire on September 15, 2013. He is not planning to seek 

another term in this position. I want to thank Jacob for his devoted and 

courageous leadership over these last five years, as we have shifted to the 

regional structure. Please be in prayer for Jacob and Arlene as they discern 

God’s next steps for them. Also, pray for the board as we seek God's will in 

terms of the staffing needs for the EMMC / Go Mission! office.”  

Dale Doerksen  

EMMC / Go Mission! Moderator 

Calling all big-hearted ball players – Join the “Big Hit” Slow 

Pitch Tournament in Winkler August 16-18, supporting CCI 

camping programs around the world. A second tournament is 

planned for September 14-15 in Winnipeg.  Enter one or 

both!  Last year over 8,000 kids were sponsored to attend 

camp through this incredible weekend and one lucky team got 

to send their pastor to see the incredible things God is doing 

through the ministry of CCI in Cuba. Visit www. ccicamps.com, 

call 204-331-4003 or email steve@ccicamps.com for more 

information! 

First Things First  

Learning to manage your money from a Christian perspective.  

Glencross Mennonite Church  

Saturday, November 2, 2013 (date changed)  

9:00 am – Noon  

Presented by Harold Penner 

� Thank you to everyone who came out to the 

fundraiser lunch for Monika Neufeld and thank you 

to all those that helped serve and clean up. It was 

very much appreciated. 
 

This Week’s Events 
 

� Next Sunday message Lawrence Klassen 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take note 
 

• Pastor Peter & Marian will be on vacation from July 9-29. 
 

� Sunday Sunday Sunday Sunday schoolschoolschoolschool resumes September 8 resumes September 8 resumes September 8 resumes September 8
thththth
    

    

    

    

    

    
 

→ Morden Christian Program CommitteeMorden Christian Program CommitteeMorden Christian Program CommitteeMorden Christian Program Committee – The Christian 

Program Committee was started to encourage Christian 

men to grow in their faith.  Its members come from a 

variety of Church backgrounds.  One of the programs that 

they sponsor is the Friday morning Prayer 

Breakfast.  This takes place each week at 7:00 am on 

Friday at the Morden Motor Inn.  At these breakfast 

prayer meetings, a special speaker shares a devotional 

and community and personal concerns are brought to the 

Lord in prayer.  Men are invited to join in this time of 

prayer and fellowship for mutual encouragement in the 

Christian life.  This committee also plans the Worship 

Service for the Corn and Apple weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Missionaries of the week: Jacob & Arlene Friesen, Working with: 

EMMC/Go Mission! (staff), Position: Executive Director (Jacob), Home 

church: Nassau Street Church (Wpg) 

Prayer: Susan Hiebert will be having surgery at BTHC on 

Monday, July 22. She is expected to be in the hospital for 

about a week. 
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